e’ DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
. KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

19 June 2020
Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 94 - 20, the Departiment is awarding the procurement for the services of a
Highly Technical Consuitant as a Resource Person in support of OUMWA's mandate
to promote the rights and protect the welfare of Filipino overseas in the total amount
of Two Hundred Seventy Thousand Pesos (PhP 270,000.00) only or Ninety Thousand
Pesos (PhP 90,000.00) only per month, including taxes and other lawful charges,
subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

Lo

J. EDUARDO MALAYA
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

Amb. Olivia V. Palala
6 GH Suntrust Treetop
Coronado St.
Barangay Hulo
Mandaluyong City

2330 Roxps Blud, Pasay City, 1300 Philippings
Tel. Mo 534 - 4000



